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12th Meeting of the Advisory Committee 

Budapest, Hungary, 7 – 8 May 2007 

Information Fact Sheet 

The EUROBATS Meeting Secretariat will be operational from 5 to 9 May 2007 and can 

be reached at: 

Hotel Normafa, Eötvös út 52 – 54, 1121 Budapest, Hungary

www.normafahotel.com 
Phone: +36 1 395 6505 

Fax:   +36 1 275 5160 (attn. UNEP/EUROBATS) 

e-mail: eurobats@eurobats.org 

Mobile phone: Andreas Streit +49 170 31 37 121 
or EUROBATS Secretariat  +49 228 815 2420 

Rooms are reserved for all participants who have requested a reservation in this hotel. 

During the meeting the delegates will be able to receive fax at the above number. They 

will also be able to send and receive e-mails. The delegates can be reached under the 

same phone and fax numbers as the Secretariat and the following e-mail address if you 

do not have your own web-mail account: eurobats@eurobats.org . 

The hotel provides various fitness, sauna and pool facilities. Budapest is also famous 

for its thermal baths. If you are interested, please do not forget to bring appropriate 

clothes. 

For the excursion on Sunday, 6 May solid shoes, a coat, a torch and binoculars 
are recommended. 

Transfer Airport / Hotel: 

A shuttle service will bring you from the airport to the hotel on Saturday 5 May and 
Sunday 6 May. Please look out for a person with a EUROBATS sign in the arrival hall 

of the airport or outside in front. 
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Restaurants: 

Lunch and dinner can be taken at the hotel restaurant. Please indicate at the time of 

your check-in if you wish to do so. The hotel is located about 15 minutes driving 

distance (public transport and taxi) to the city centre of Budapest where many other 

restaurants are available for dinner. 

Currency: 

The local currency is Hungarian Forint (HUF): 1 EUR approx. 248 HUF. 

Mobile phones: 

The mobile phone network in Budapest is well developed. 

Climate: 

Although we can hope for sunny and warm weather in May, you are advised to be 

prepared for rainy weather too. 

Security: 

Budapest is a very pleasant and secure city. Nevertheless please always bear the 

Certificate with you, which identifies you as UN delegate. Please contact the Secretariat 

immediately in case of any problem. 

Insurance: 

You are yourself responsible for any kind of health and travel insurance. 
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